
March 2021 Council Meeting Highlights
The College of Audiologists and Speech-Language Pathologists of Manitoba 
protects and serves the public by regulating and ensuring competent, safe, 
ethical practice of audiologists and speech-language pathologists in 
Manitoba. At every regular Council meeting, the Registrar and President 
report on operations of the College and correspondence with local and 
national regulatory bodies. The financial condition of the College is reviewed 
and discussed, and all committee chairs provide updates on committee work. 
Statutory Committees are the Complaints Investigation Committee, the 
Inquiry Committee, and the Continuing Competency Committee. Standing 
Committees such as the Practice Advisory Committee and ad hoc committees 
or working groups (created as needed) also give regular updates.

The March Council meeting was held as half-day meetings over two days to 
accommodate education sessions for Strategic Planning



Decisions Pertaining to Registrants as of March 12 & 13, 2021 
• Revised terms of reference were approved for the Practice Advisory 

Committee

• addressed at full Council meetings

Items of Note to Registrants as of March 12 & 13, 2021
• In Camera Special Council Meetings were held February 1 & 9, 2021 

to discuss concerns pertaining to the first writing of the CETP Exam. 
The Council upheld the current CASLPM Provisional Regulated 
Registration Conditions pertaining to the National Certification 
Examination policy.

• The nomination of Karen Batchelor, SLP, was accepted on February 
9, 2021 to fill the vacancy for District #1 on Council


